
 

Principal Weekly Message –September 21, 2018 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  This message is 

also posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under PARENTS. 

1. We will have school tomorrow, Saturday, September 22. We will dismiss at 12:45 am. Breakfast 
and lunch will NOT be served. Please have your child bring a healthy snack. If they do not have a 
snack, apples and raisins will be provided. Buses will run in the morning at normal times.  

2. Thank you to all the families that came out for Open House and participated in Student-Led 
Conferences and the Book Fair. Thank you also to those who visited our Family Support Sessions 
in the gym. 

3. Just a reminder, the intersection where carpool enters the carpool loop, is now a 4-way stop. 
Please use your signals to communicate what direction you are turning. Also, please do not block 
the intersection when turning in to the loop. In the afternoons, I ask that folks coming from the 
Wendell Falls side of Elk Falls to wait until about 4:10 pm to enter the carpool loop. The line will 
have slowed by then. 

4. We will track out Friday, September 28th. This is no longer an early release day. It is a full day to 
make-up for the missed time during the nurricane. 

5. FUN RUN—Mark your calendar for November 7th during your child’s specials. This is our no fuss 
fundraiser. We will not ask your child to ever go door-to-door selling candy bars or school items. 
Instead we ask every student and family to contribute to Fun Run through donations. Every dollar 
goes to the PTA to purchase books for your students to keep. We are trying to build a love of 
reading. 

Sincerely, 

Tina Zarzecki 
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